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December 3, 2011 Meeting—Readyville Mill Christmas Breakfast 
 

    WCGA members attended the Readyville Mill for 

it’s Christmas Breakfast on Saturday, December 3, 

2011 at 8am in Rutherford Co. TN.  

 

 
The Readyville Mill Brochure 

 

 

 

  
 

WCGA members were treated to a delicious 

breakfast and a tour of the grounds. WCGA would 

like to thank the owners of the Readyville Mill for 

their kindness and hospitality!! 

 

Christmas Parade, 2011 

 
 WCGA was also represented in the 

McMinnville, TN Christmas Parade. The 

organization’s float consisted of an authentic 19
th

 

century covered wagon pulled on a trailer hitched 

onto a truck. The float was decorated for Christmas 

with wreaths, bells, and to go along with the Dr. 

Seuss theme for the parade, a family tree of Dr. 

Seuss was posted on the back of the wagon. 

WCGA’s name and logo could be seen from both 

sides of the street with the large, glossy banners 

attached on either side of the wagon. Those who 

rode in the float included President, Cheryl Watson-

Mingle, Alli Mingle, Vice President Brandi Barnes 

and several of Cheryl’s grandchildren who were 

dressed like Dr. Seuss characters.  
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 WCGA members, Cheryl Mingle, 

Brandi Barnes and Allie Mingle were also 

present at the City Hall on Tuesday, 

December 13, 2011 to receive a check as 

prize for the WCGA float winning 2
nd

 place 

for the parade in the Non profit Organizatoin 

Category. The check was written for 25 

dollars.  

 

 

 Mayor Roane presents a check to 

WCGA members, Cheryl Watson-Mingle, 

Allie Mingle and Brandi Barnes 

 

 

 

Scrapbooking. 

Due to the large number of pictures and 

newspaper clippings that WCGA has 

accumulated over the years, the Board of 

Directors decided that it would be best if 

these artifacts of our group’s history were 

preserved in a scrapbook or album of some 

kind. If anyone who is interested in 

scrapbooking or putting an album together 

using these photos/newspaper clippings, 

contact Jean Hobbs at 

jeanhobbs@blomand.net. Also, contact Jean 

Hobbs if you have any photos or newspaper 

clippings of past WCGA events or members 

that you would like to donate to the group,  

 

 

 

 

 

Guests were also treated to a  

Upcoming Meetings…..   

 January 2011. First official WCGA 

meeting for 2012. This meeting will be 

dedicated to swearing in of officers.   

 

 

 

 

WCGA is now on Facebook! 

Come visit us at: 

http://www.facebook.com/pages

/Warren-County-Genealogical-

Association/135126859883450 

mailto:jeanhobbs@blomand.net
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Pictures of Past Presidents 

The WCGA officers are wanting to put 

pictures of past WCGA presidents on the 

wall of the office on Locust Street. If anyone 

has any pictures of our past presidents, 

please email Brandi Barnes at 

bcbarnes21@students.tntech.edu or leave a 

message on the WCGA Facebook page. 

Photos that is either an 8x10 or large enough 

that it can be enlarged to an 8x10 without 

appearing blurry are needed.. We are hoping 

to make each picture an 8x10 copy so they 

can be framed and put on the wall.  

 

WCGA welcomes anyone interested in 

their family history to come by the office on 

Fridays where members will greet 

newcomers from 1pm to 4pm. The WCGA 

office is located on 201 Locust Street at the 

rear entrance of the Warren Co. 

Administrative Office.  
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